
21st April

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5,

This is a reminder that our PDH Zoom Information session is next week, on Tuesday

27th April at 7pm. We ask that you and your child/ren log into the session at

around 6.50pm to give you enough time to troubleshoot any issues prior to the

session beginning. It is important that both the parent/guardian and child/ren

attend this session.

The purpose of this session is for students and families to be informed about our

PDH unit “Growing and Changing.” We are reminding all students that the

information shared is to be discussed at home and within the classroom

environment not out on the playground. During the session there is to be not

chatting within the zoom group as it can become a distraction for other participants.

The zoom link will be posted to the Year 5 Google Classroom and will be emailed to

each student. In order to access the link, students need to be logged into their school

accounts, therefore it is best to use your child’s device. If needed, here are some

details for the meeting that you may need when logging in:

● Zoom Link:

https://parracatholic.zoom.us/j/99335003232?pwd=YS9BZlhpd2xMc0Iwa2Z

MTnZ5RkZWQT09

● Meeting ID: 993 3500 3232

● Meeting Password: 834949

Unfortunately, if there are technical issues we will not be able to assist during the

night as we are running the presentation. The presentation will be recorded and

posted of Google Classroom for those who are unable to attend. The students will

also receive the same information during their PDH lesson later this week or next

week.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Smith and Miss Dooley
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